
Senator Dembrow, 
 
The "cap and trade" legislation, House Bill 2020, will definitely make an impact on older citizens of 
Oregon who are on a fixed income.  The cost of living is increasing as is without this added cost 
associated with the charges that will be passed on to customers for these essentials of fuel and utilities.  
The impact of this legislation is not worth the questionable results if would have on the environment.  
Malheur County and other counties in the eastern part of Oregon are depressed to start with, this bill if 
passed would only add to that. 
 
Also, a 16 year old is not mature enough to vote. 
 
Judith H. Barnes 
Nyssa, Oregon 
 


